IO DOWNING STREET
LONDON swia 244

THE PRIME MINISTER
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Thank you very much for the arran
team made for my visit to Dublin last

13 December 1991

gements which you and your
week,

I know that even a short visit involves a lot of hard work.

I hope you will pass on my thanks to all those

in the Embassy
who were involved.

I look forward to seeing you here on the first of the

regular meetings with the Taoiseach.
f L
’ /
/
4 Z&éu/f

D-E.S. Blatherwick, Esqg., C.M.G., O.B.E.
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